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Question 

 
“Will the Chair provide details of the current employee headcount and the number of vacancies in each 

Government department?” 
 

Answer 

 

 

In line with the requirements of P.69/2023 as amended, the Government publishes employee headcount and 
number of vacancies in each Government department at quarterly intervals.  

 

The Deputy can find the latest information for the period ending 30th September 2024 published online 
here Microsoft Word - Public Sector Staffing Statistics 30 September 2024   

 

The next publication will be issued on 28th February 2025 and will cover the period to 31st December 2024  

 

https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Government%20and%20administration/Public%20Sector%20Staffing%20Statistics%2030%20September%202024.pdf

